
  
   

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
I just want to remind you that if your son/daughter attended the Leavers' Ball on 24 June, he/she is entitled 
to a free 9 x 6 print of a photograph taken by a professional photographer.  

This offer ends on 21 July. 
 
Please go to trinity-photography.co.uk and click on galleries. You will see the SWGS/BWS 2016 album and 
instructions on how to claim your photograph. Please be sure to give the photographer the name of your 
son/daughter rather than your own details as this saves a lot of time. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Sally Walden 
Chair Friends of SWGS 

 


